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May 9, 2018 
 

Dear South Park Middle School Parents: 
 
It was reported to us by the driver of your student’s afternoon bus (507) that an older man, 
while walking back from his mailbox, dropped his pants after the bus stopped at Triphammer 
Road at Ridgeway Drive. Police were immediately notified and located the individual.  After 
speaking with him, the South Park Township Police Department determined it was 
unintentional.  
 
We felt it was necessary to share this information with you because some students who were 
on the bus may have witnessed the incident.  
 
We want to thank the South Park Township Police Department for its thorough investigation 
and the bus driver for quickly reporting it. 

Sincerely, 

 

Wayne P. Gdovic 
Superintendent of Schools 
South Park School District 


